PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
6 January 2023

Excellency,

Further to my letter of 20 October 2022, appointing co-facilitators to lead an open and
transparent consultative process on the political declaration of the SDG Summit (the high-level
political forum on sustainable development, meeting under the auspices of the General
Assembly) in September 2023, I have the honour to circulate herewith the letter dated 4 January
from the co-facilitators of the process H.E. Mr. Fergal Mythen, Permanent Representative of
Ireland and H.E. Ms. Alya Ahmed Saif Al-Thani, Permanent Representative of the State of Qatar
to the United Nations.

The Ietter invites Member States to the first informal meeting to hear their views on the
scope and substance of the political declaration.

I avail myself the opportunity to thank Ambassadors Mythen and Al-Thani once again for
accepting this important role, and trust that they will receive your full support going forward.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba KOROSI
President of the General Assembly

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers of the United Nations
New York




